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AMA CHARTER #895 

Direct correspondence to: Bruce Whatley, 8202 Cheshire Way, Louisville, KY 40222 

July Meeting: 
The June meeting was held on July 3 at 
the LRCC flying field.  
 

Old Business 
We discussed the car track and 
feedback was positive. We are now 
working on improvements, track is 
looking better each week. Too windy 
to fly, we can race cars. 
 
New Business 
Due to the library show the August 
meeting will be held at the Fern 
Creek branch of the Library and the 
Fun Fly has been moved up a week 
to Saturday August 11. The library 
has already published flyers and is 
concluding the summer reading 
program with a visit to our flying 
field.  We will be hosting them with 
flying demonstrations and buddy 
box flying.  Instructor pilots get 
ready we will be flying till 3:00 PM. 
 
Library Show 
The library show will be from 
Monday August 6 through Friday 
August 10, 10AM till 9PM.  We still 
need a few volunteers to help cover 
the show. You will be talking to 
people about RC and help keeping 
little hands off the planes on display.  
Day or evening, if you would like to 
help even for a few hours call Jim at 
502-216-0240. 
 

The Usual Reminders: 
>Jerry has vinyl club window decals. Nice 
and only $12… 
>Jerry has a new order of club caps on 
the way. Caps are $12, shirts $12 to $16 
depending on size. He has some shirts in 
stock.  If you have a special request, 
contact John Vetter. 
>AMA cards must be displayed while 
flying. There are card sleeves in the file 
cabinet in the club house. 
>Guests may fly on three separate 
occasions before being required to join 
and fly as a club member. 
>Note we do not send out renewal notices 
for membership, the postage is too 
expensive. 
>When locking the gate, the chain goes 
under the gate not over.  
 
Special thanks 
To Tom Stryker and Phil Monks who have 
joined our field maintenance team.   
 
Below is last year’s display at the library. 
We also had a display of quads and 
helicopters as well as a wall mounted TV 
with flight sim and videos of field events. 
 

 

http://www.lrccky.com/

